
Online and In-Person 
Public Involvement  

Project STPOA-6231 
         Resurfacing, Sidewalk Installation, Lighting, and Intersection Improvements 

 (Roundabout) on Main Avenue from 5th Street to McFarland Boulevard (SR-6/US-82)

The City of Northport, along with the Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), is proposing 
a project to enhance the streetscape on Main Avenue from 5th Street to SR-6 (US-82) and to 

construct a roundabout at 10th Street. Information about the project is available to the public for 
review and comment. Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or submitted at the in-

person meeting. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by November 10, 2022.


Project Description 

The proposed project involves resurfacing, curb and 
gutter, traffic control markings, 6-ft sidewalk, ADA 

curb ramps, brick pavers, lighting, drainage 
improvements, and additional streetscape 

improvements on Main Avenue from 5th Street to 
SR-6 (US-82). A roundabout will be installed at 10th 

Street to alleviate congestion at this location. A 
small park area will be added within the right-of-way 

between 10th Street and Park Street to provide a 
social gathering space with outdoor seating. The 
project aims to improve the city’s infrastructure, 
while providing pedestrian connectivity to the 

downtown district. 

In-Person Public Meeting 

An informal meeting will be held:


Tuesday, October 25, 2022 
5:00 P.M. until 7:00 P.M. 

Northport City Hall 
3500 McFarland Blvd.

Northport, AL 35476


*Anyone with a disability requiring special 
assistance should contact Gwynne Hargle at (205) 

771-6200 at least two days in advance of the 
meeting. The meeting facilities are wheelchair 

accessible. 


SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: 

Online Comment Form: 
www.ALDOTinvolved.com

Email:  
info@yellowhammereng.com 
Phone: (205) 507-4467 (3 minute limit)

Mail Comments to:  

       Yellowhammer Engineering                                                                  
ATTN: Russ Ware, P.E.


   2205 4th Street, Ste. 22

Tuscaloosa, AL 35401

Comments on the proposed project should be submitted by November 10, 2022. 
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